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Republic nf tlje Philippines

Department of Education

REGION VI — WESTERN VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF AKLAN

April 3, 2025
DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No.2 (17 . 52025

RECOMPOSITION OF THE DIVISION SUPPLEMENTAL LEARNING RESOURCES (SLR)
MANAGEMENT TEAM

To: OIC, Office of the Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors/Principals In-Charge of the Districts/Head Teachers
In-Charge of the Districts
Heads of Elementary, Secondary and Integrated Schools Concerned
All Others Concerned

ks Pursuant to Section V.A.1 of DepEd Order No. 24, s. 2023 titled “Guidelines on the Provision
of Supplementary Learning Resources for Public School Libraries and Library Hubs,” this office
announce the composition of the Division Supplemental Leamning Resources (SLR) Committee as
follows:

Designation | Responsible Person

Chairperson | FELICIANO C. BUENAFE Jr., CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent

Vice- DOBIE P. PAROHINOG, PhD

Chairperson | Chief, Curriculum Implementation Division (CID)
Regular 1. MAHNNIE Q. TOLENTINO

Members Education Program Supervisor

2. KYZIL D. LIPAR, PhD

Education Program Supervisor
3. JOHANN C. CAWALING

Education Program Supervisor
4. LUCITA P. RECIDORO, PhD

Public Schools District Supervisor
5. ANN MARIE B. MARCELINO

Division Librarian lI
6. ABIGAIL B. IBABAO

Vice President, Division Federation of Parents Teachers and Community Association
Secretariat | 1. FLORADEL B. JAMERO
Information Technology Officer |

2. SHEENA RICKA Y. MAMBURAM
Project Development Officer Il - LRMS

2. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is strongly advised.

AFE Jr., CESO VIA
SchoolsiDivision Superintendent
Enclosure: None

Reference: As stated
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